FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
the . 0'

Contact: Philip Ch \mﬂ‘CYthe

ontact: Philip Chen

Operations Director py’Jec-t

Email: philip@unscriptedproject.org

Unscripted Receives $37,500 Grant from Caroline Alexander Buck Foundation

OCTOBER 25TH, 2021 - PHILADELPHIA PA: The Unscripted Project is excited and honored
to announce that we have received a $37,500 grant from the Caroline Alexander

Buck Foundation in Philadelphia. Since 1960, the organization has been committed to

supporting educational opportunities for children in Philadelphia. Past grantees of
the foundation include the Boys and Girls Club of Philadelphia and Play on Philly.

This generous grant will be used to support our in-person programming: our 10-week
in-school workshop series in spring 2022. With this funding, we come one big step
closer to sustainability as an organization, and are so grateful to the Board of
Directors for this opportunity.

The Unscripted Project is grateful for the continued support we have received from
the Philadelphia community - from institutions and individuals alike. Together, we
continue on our journey to ensure that every child leaves school prepared to
embrace challenge, seize opportunity and unlock their own potential, all through the

power of improv.

The Unscripted Project is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to equipping
young people with the toolkit for personal and professional success through the
power of improvisational theater education. Learn more at

www.unscriptedproject.org
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